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Redoubt  El ement ar y st udent s 

Our One School 

One Book Family 

Night has been  

cancelled. 

 

This event was  

scheduled for 2/27.  

We will now be 

showing the movie 

The Water Horse to  

students in their  

classrooms  

during the day.   

 

 

SPECIAL POINTS OF  

INTEREST 

 

Office messages/absences 

 

Yearbooks 

 

Parent Pick-Up Changes 

 

Pre K Applications 

 

One School One Book 

 

Title 1 Expectations 



Student Messages/Absences 
Dear Redoubt Parents, 

ALL parents must call or email the office with student messages or to excuse their child from school.  Please do not Dojo 

your teacher regarding messages or absences.  All information must go through the office.  We try very hard to keep 

everyone safe and going home according to everyone’s plans.  When the office is unaware of changes in plans, it 
makes it difficult at the end of the day for dismissal.  

If calling after 2:45, please leave a message as all calls go to voicemail.  

 

Please visit Redoubt Elementary’s School Blog  or Facebook page for current happenings. 

Title I Parent, Family and School Expectations 

 

KPBSD (BP6020) recognizes that continued parental involvement in the education of children contributes greatly 

to student achievement and conduct.  Teachers, parents and families can better meet the student's needs when 

they work together. The following expectations are agreed upon by the school, families, and students of actions 

and responsibilities that will be taken by teachers, administrators, families, and students to achieve academic 

proficiency. 

As a teacher, I will: 

● Provide high-quality, evidenced based curriculum and instruction, 
● Strive to motivate my students to learn, 
● Have high expectations and help every child to succeed in learning. 
● Communicate regularly with families about student progress, 
● Provide a safe and caring learning environment, 
● Actively participate in collaborative decision helping students achieve high academic standards, 
● Promote meaningful support through partnerships with families, 
● Respect the school, students, staff and families. 

 As member of the family, I will: 

● Provide a quiet time and place for homework; monitor TV/computer/device time, 

● Read to my child, or encourage my child to read every day 20-30 minutes 

● Communicate with the teacher or the administrator when I have a concern, 

● Ensure that my child attends school every day and gets adequate sleep, 

● Regularly monitor my child’s progress in school, 

● Participate in school decision-making activities; attend parent/teacher conferences, 

● Communicate the importance of education and learning to my child, 

● Respect the school, staff, students, and families. 

As a student, I will: 

● Come to school ready to learn and work hard, 

● Bring my completed homework and assignments, 

● Know and follow the school and class rules, 

● Ask for help when I need it, 

● Talk to my parents and teachers about school experiences so that they can help me to be successful in 

school, 

● Study or read every day after school.  Limit TV/computer/device and game time. 

● Respect the school, classmates, staff and families. 

 

 

We have begun our One School 

One Book event. 

 

Your oldest or only child should 

have come home with  

The Water Horse for your family 

to read together. 

 

The insert with the book will 

help you follow the chapter we 

are on for that day. 

 

Students will have a chance to 

win prizes with our daily  trivia 

questions. 

 

Classrooms will show the movie 

during school with popcorn! 

 

Alaska SeaLife Center   

educators will be at Redoubt in 

our classrooms on March 4th 

and 5th to discuss marine life. 

 

We hope you and your family 

enjoy reading  The Water Horse. 

PARENT PICK-UP CHANGES 

 

As you have noticed we are now calling all walkers last.  We are hoping to eliminate the possibility of a student being hit by a car 

or an accident happening with cars backing up in Redoubt’s parking lot or pulling out into the road from the Prep School parking 

lot.  Our first priority is always keeping our students, staff and community safe. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding.  
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